West Park Primary School Devon Road Wolverhampton WV1 4BE

Telephone: 01902 558238

Email: westparkprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

HEADTEACHER: Azizan Kabil



10th June 2024

Sports Week

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform parents about our annual Sports Week has been booked for 17^{th} June - 21^{st} June. Each day the children will be taking part in a new physical activity. This year, we have some exciting new activities on offer for the children such as Drumba, Rock Climbing, Mini Trampolines and Dance.

During Sports Week children can come to school in their PE kit every day and wear sensible sports shoes. Children must have a water bottle in school.

During Sports week, all children and staff will be taking part in a challenge, where we will attempt to walk the distance from Wolverhampton to Paris, which is where the Olympics will take place this year. Each morning, the school gate will be open from 8am for families to walk with their children around the school field. We hope family members will join us and take part in the challenge.

Reception Class parents are welcome to come and watch their child's sports activities on Friday 21st June 2024 at 9am until 10am.

We look forward to a fantastic week engaging in lots of sporting events and working together as a team.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Andrews Deputy Headteacher PE LEAD















